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The City of Fort Lauderdale is hosting an open-house style public meeting to present the preliminary 
design concept for the Downtown Mobility Streetscape Project. The project encompasses an area 
generally bound by W. Broward Boulevard, N. Andrews Avenue, N.W. 4th Street and the Florida East 
Coast Railway, located east of N.W. 2nd Avenue. 

Neighbors are invited to share their thoughts on proposed project improvements, which include 
sidewalks, landscaping, and lighting.

This project compliments the City’s sustainability and Vision Zero initiatives, as well as offers an 
opportunity to consider future transit-oriented development.

Following the meeting, comments may be submitted by mail or email to Matthew Kudrna, Project 
Manager, City of Fort Lauderdale, Transportation and Mobility Department, 209 N.E. 3rd Avenue, Fort 
Lauderdale, FL 33301 or mkudrna@fortlauderdale.gov by May 25, 2018.

Downtown Mobility 
Streetscape Public Meeting


